WM'T

Broadcast Park Cedar Rapids Iowa

June 30, 1964

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 C Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We received your reception report and glad to hear we are coming
in as good as we are with this weather and the distance involved.

Iam enclosing a Program Guide. Hope you enjoy it.
Thank you so much for your interest in WMT-FM.

Sincerely,
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William H. Dutcher

Manager
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